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Geography Bee 
This month all DMS students participated in a school 
wide geography bee. The grade level winners competed 
together on February 28th to determine a school 
champion. Congratulations to our students and a 
special thank you to the Social Studies department for 
organizing the event. 	

	
DMS	Book	Fair	
On	March	5th	and	6th	all	
DMS	students	will	visit	
our	Scholastic	Book	Fair.	
On	March	6th	we	will	hold	
an	after	school	event	in	
the	gymnasium.	Students,	
teachers,	parents,	and	
family	members	are	
invited	to	attend.	Thank	
you	to	the	PTO	for	
organizing	this	event.			
	
	

Valentine’s Day 
 
On Friday, February 14th all DMS students were  
treated to a cup of hot chocolate at recess. Our 
students and teachers would like to express 
appreciation for event coordination by our 
student council and PTO.     
 
	

Author Visit 
Young adult author Rebecca Stead will visit 
DMS on March 25th. Students will have the 
opportunity to hear about her process as a writer 
and to ask questions. Special thank you to the 
cultural arts committee of the PTO for 
organizing this event.   
	

Spelling Bee 
On February 7th DMS held a 
school wide spelling bee. This 
was a fun event for our learners 
to show off their literacy skills. 
Thank you to our Language 
Arts teachers for organizing the 
event. 	
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March	Events	at	DMS		
-3/5	and	3/6	Book	Fair	
-3/18	Bergen	County	Prosecutor	Visit	
-3/20	&3/21	School	Play		
-3/25	Author	Visit	

	
	

Upcoming	Events	

“Stripes” The Mascot 
During our recent talent show, DMS revealed its new 
school mascot! All students then had the opportunity 
to engage in a naming contest. Students across all three 
school ultimately voted to name our mascot “Stripes.” 	

The Descendants 
Our school play will be 
performed during the evenings 
of March 20th and 21st. A 
performance for all students 
will be held on the afternoon 
of the 21st. Bravo and 
congratulations to all of our 
amazing cast and crew. 	

The Bergen County Prosecutor 
The Bergen County Prosecutor, Mark Musella, will be 
speaking to the 7th and 8th grade students on Tuesday, 
March 18 at 10:45 AM. Mr. Musella will be explaining 
the duties of the Bergen County Prosecutor as well as the 
members of the Bergen County Prosecutor's office. Once he 
explains the duties of the BCP office and their day-to-day 
operations, he will take questions from the students.	

Parking Lot 
Reminder 
Beginning on Friday, February 
28th through Friday, March 
7th our parking lot on 
Piermont and Orchard Road 
will be closed.	


